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Welcome Guests  To better connect with you we encourage you to  

complete a guest registration card located in the pew pockets. You may 

drop it in the offering plate OR bring it to welcome center in the lobby so 

that we can greet you and give you a welcome packet.  

 

Join us for prayer walking on Saturday, April 28. We will meet at the 

church at 9:00 am.  Our plan is to walk and pray through neighborhoods  

in Dillsburg.  If the weather is not suitable to walk, we can prayer walk 

through our church building.  Children and strollers and are welcome! 

Please contact Kimberly Tucker with any questions. 

 

Approved minutes from the January Congregational Council meeting  

and draft minutes from the March 18 Congregational Council  

meeting are available on the narthex bulletin board. Any additions or 

corrections to the 3/18 minutes should be communicated to Avis 

Whitesel no later than May 15. 

 

Men’s Softball: Interested in playing on the church's softball team? All 

ages (14 and up) and experience levels are welcome. Games start in late 

April and run through the end of July. Contact Nathan Hoover for more 

information.  

 

Future dates for Impact are May 6th (after church), May 21st or 22nd at 

6:30, June 2nd in the afternoon, June 10th (after church) and June  25th or 
26th at 6:30.  The “or” dates will be confirmed after the softball schedule is 

released.  For more information or questions, please contact Chad & Em 

Brubaker or Brent & Avis Whitesel.  

 
 

 
 

 

“Where do my children go during worship?” 

 

9:00 a.m. for Children:  Children’s Church Pre-Kindergarten 

through 5th grade will be joining us for the first part of the service and 

then will be released to their classes mid-service. If you are not staying 

for Sunday School, please pick your child up from their classroom in a 

timely manner.  
  

10:30 a.m. for Children:  Kids' Worship and Sunday School 

Drop your children off in B1 before the service or keep them with you 

during the first part of the service and they will be dismissed to chil-

dren’s Sunday School mid-service.  Please pick your child up from 

their classroom in a timely manner after the service.  
  

Pre-Kindergarten - 1st Grade classes meet in the room across from the 

men's restroom and classes for 2nd - 5th Grade meet downstairs in 

B1. If you're visiting during either service, please fill out a Cherub/Junior 

Church Attendance Card, located in the pew rack, and bring your child 

to meet their teacher in the narthex when the children are dismissed 

from the service.  
  

A staffed Nursery for infants and toddlers is available during the 

entirety of both services. 

Sign up today! After 5 years, our picture directory needs to be updat-

ed! To make this a complete directory we hope everyone will participate! 

Family pictures will be taken on Thursday, May 10, Friday, May 11 or Sat-

urday, May 12. If you haven’t signed up for a photography time slot, 

please sign up before or after either service at the Welcome Center for a 

time to get your pictures taken. If you have any questions, please contact 

Avis Whitesel. 


